
Feedback on Pension Policy Changes 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Recent Pension Policy Changes 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the recent changes made 

to our pension policy as communicated in the meeting held on [Insert Date]. 

Firstly, I appreciate the effort put into revising the pension policy to better align with our current 

financial situation and employee needs. However, I have some concerns regarding the following 

aspects: 

• Increased Contribution Rates: While I understand the necessity of raising contribution 

rates, I believe that the current increase may put an undue burden on employees, 

especially those nearing retirement. 

• Adjustment of Retirement Age: The adjustment of the retirement age to [Insert New 

Age] may not be favorable for all employees, particularly those in physically demanding 

roles. 

• Communication of Changes: I believe that clearer communication regarding these 

changes and their implications would greatly benefit all employees, allowing everyone to 

plan accordingly. 

It is crucial that we maintain a sustainable and equitable pension plan that benefits all employees. 

I would recommend organizing a follow-up meeting to discuss these concerns in detail and 

explore potential alternatives. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


